Good afternoon, Eisenhower Families!

This Thursday afternoon, Eisenhower students will dismiss two-hours early for Parent/Teacher
Conferences. This means that STEP students will dismiss at 12:10pm, bus/daycare at
12:15pm, and all other walkers and riders at 12:20pm. Lunch will be served. Please note that
Westfair Daycare will not be operational for our Eisenhower after-school students; those families
will need to secure transportation for their students.

We look forward to seeing some of our families the afternoon and evening of Thursday,
February 15 for Parent/Teacher Conferences. All families have received or will receive progress
updates from teachers. Also, please look for both midterm report cards and i-Ready progress
monitoring reports to come home with students on Thursday.

Keep in mind that there is no student attendance on both Friday, February 16 and Monday,
February 19. School will resume on Tuesday, February 20. | hope you and your family enjoy
this long weekend.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us in the office by calling
217.245.5107.



